Westminster Conservation Commission

Pursuant to MGL ch 131 S 40 as amended and Westminster Local By law there will be a public hearing
on four Notices of Intent for Lots 10B, 9 B, 8 B and 7B White Pine Drive for the construction of a single
family home within the 100 foot buffer zone.

The hearings are scheduled for November 29, 2018 at 8:25PM, 8:30 PM, 8:35PM and 8:40 PM in
Westminster Town Hall 11 South Street, Room 222.

Please contact Matthew Marro, Commission Agent at mmarro@westminster-ma.gov or 978-314-7858 if
you wish to view a copy of the Notices of Intent or obtain such by email as a PDF., Mon Through Friday
8-4 PM

Gary Smith, Acting as Chairman in this matter

Publish November 23, 2018



